
 

 

     Pieces of the Good Life 
               Quilt Show   

             

 

 

March 15, 2024 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Entries are now being sought for the 21st annual Pieces of the Good Life quilt show which will be held in the 

Lied Auditorium at the Raymond A. Whitwer Tilden Public Library during the Tilden Prairie Days celebration 

on July 26, 27 & 28th, 2024.  Entry forms can be obtained by calling the Tilden Public Library at 402-368-5306 

or Mary Rautenberg at 402-368-2231.  Forms are also available on the library website at www.tildenlibrary.org, 

and at the Tilden Public Library.  Please submit your entry form(s) by July 12, 2024. 

 

The Quilt committee will be accepting all quilts on Monday, July 22 from 10:00 am – 6:00 pm at the Tilden 

Public Library, 202 S. Center St, Tilden, NE.  You will be given a receipt for your item(s) which you will need 

to present on Sunday at the end of the exhibit.  For additional information or for any concerns, you may contact 

Mary Rautenberg at 402-368-2231. 

 

On Friday July 26th, Betz Quincy from Newman Grove will hold a Ruler Demonstration session in the library 

meeting room at 1:00 pm. 

 

On Sunday July 28th at 3:00 pm, while quilts are being removed from the exhibit, Betz Quincy will present a 

trunk show in the library by the fireplace. Quilts may be picked up afterwards at 4:00 pm.   Please bring your 

receipt with you. 

 

The Schedule for this year’s Pieces of the Good Life Quilt show will be: 

Fri July 26 at 9:00 am - 6:00 pm    Sat July 27 at 9:00 am - 5:00 pm    Sun July 28 at 12:00 pm - 2:30 pm 

 

We would like to see entries from a variety of communities, age groups, and all walks of life, so whether it’s 

one you create yourself, a family heirloom you cherish, or a cozy quilt you curl up with, share your love of 

quilting with others at this year’s quilt show, and let’s make it a show to remember! 

 

 

As always, we appreciate your submissions and we thank you, 
 

The 2O24 Quilt Show Committee 

 

 

 

Note to quilt owner: 
 

Your quilt is covered under your homeowner’s insurance while it is away from your premises. The Raymond A. 

Whitwer Tilden Public Library does not have coverage for the property of others, but we will give your quilt and 

submitted item(s) the utmost care.   

 

http://www.tildenlibrary.org/

